
 
 
 
June 7, 2016 
 
 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
 
Dear Commission: 
 
On November 10, 2015 the Bridger Valley Electric Association Board of Directors authorized 
changes to the filed tariffs to be effective July 1, 2016.  Enclosed are revised tariff sheets 
reflecting those changes for filing with the Public Service Commission.  Also included are the 
previous tariff sheets that include the proposed changes marked in red.  Please note that this is 
revision is an update of the filing BVEA made on 6/2/16. 
 
The Board approved the changes for consumers in both the Wyoming and Utah service 
territories.  BVEA is concurrently filing identical changes with the Wyoming Public Service 
Commission. 
 
BVEA sent a letter to each consumer with information regarding the rate increase.  The 
company also used social media to notify members of the changes.  BVEA hosted public 
hearings in Lyman, Wyoming, Farson, Wyoming, and Manila, Utah during March 2016 to explain 
the scenario and provide a platform for members’ comments. 
 
This is a necessary increase to our facilities charge, demand charge, and energy charge to all 
members as BVEA has deemed it crucial to upgrade our aging infrastructure.   
 
We respectfully request that these schedules be accepted for filing. 
 
If you need any additional information or have further questions, please let me know. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jud Redden 
General Manager, Bridger Valley Electric Association 


